
From: Marie Hoskins
To: Exhibits HNR
Subject: I am against Bill 2352
Date: Wednesday, March 6, 2019 4:29:17 PM

>
> Marie Hoskins
> 12435 SE 18th ave
> Milwaukie Or 97222
>
> I live on the willamette river and do not see it as a concern most of the time.
The boat safety certificate  -card already address this.

This will be expensive
To have the marine boat regulate and fee will not cover cost to regulate.
>
>
>
>
> Sincerely,
> Marie Hoskins
>
>
>
>
> Marie Hoskins
> Berkshire Hathaway
> Real Estate Professional
> Legend Award Top 1% in Nation
> 503 559-2929 cell
> From my iPhone
>
>
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